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•	 “I would like to thank FCA for the professional manner in which me and 
my family have been supported while fostering. Our social worker has 
been fantastic and it’s been a pleasure to attend the extra events that 
FCA organise throughout the year.”

•	 “Excellent support from the Belfast team.” 

•	 “FCA are brilliant to work with for all the family.”

•	 “FCA Northern Ireland have been extremely supportive over the past 
11 years. They are always available, caring and have all our interests at 
heart.”
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